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Senator Siewert asked: 

 

Are the programs mentioned in WA ongoing? Also, are the programs the Western Australian 

Government have put in place ongoing rather than short term? 

 

Answer: 

 

Some of the programs mentioned are ongoing.  It is anticipated that the Petrol Sniffing 

Strategy Whole of Government Evaluation strategy and the East Kimberley Youth Services 

Network Evaluation currently nearing finalisation will provide recommendations for future 

funding approaches. 

 

The Western Australian Government has a range of ongoing, fixed term and individual 

project grants in place. These are mainly provided through the Western Australian 

Department of Child Protection, Department of Corrective Services and Royalties for 

Regions funding.  

 


